
Dear Law Makers,

I am writing to ask your consideration of the following when voting on this bill.

1.  The Oregon Legislature is responsible for the enforcement of all the gun laws they have already on the books.

     When residents purchase firearms, they are approved by a STATE OFFICE.  When the laws are broken, firearms used are 
supposed to be checked whether they were legally purchased by a STATE OFFICE.  All gun laws are supposed to be enforced by a 
STATE OFFICE.

2.  The STATE OFFICES are failing to enforce the laws they have already passed, and therefore any more laws will continue to be 
the problem, not the solution.

ENFORCE WHAT YOU HAVE ALREADY HAVE.  

Thank you,
Marlene Acker
Nehalem, Oregon


